
 

 
 

 
 

Friday 3th May 2024 
 

UJ Film Permission 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
As part of our learning during literacy and at other points throughout the year, we have the 
opportunity to share clips to support our learning. We also have the option, at very rare times 
during the year, to watch the movies of books that we have studied. You were advised in 
September that some of these films have a PG rating. 
 
As part of our Harry Potter English unit, we will be watching Harry Potter and the Chamber of 
Secrets (PG) on Friday 17th May. The film is suitable for children but contains mild threat and 
some ‘gory’ scenes. Please inform the class teacher via email before this date if you do not want 
your child to watch this film. 
 
Hawkhill: claire.marchant@hordleprimary.co.uk 
Wilverley: cristina.way@hordleprimary.co.uk 
Deerleap: emma.culver@hordleprimary.co.uk  
 
Many thanks, 
 
The Upper Junior Team 
 
Hordle CE (VA) Primary School 
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